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Dear Parent, 
 
The Child Care Resource and Referral Program is a support 
and referral service for families and child care providers. The 
names of the child care providers and/or families are provided 
to families by request and are in no way a recommendation of 
the service provided by the particular care provider.  The 
parent(s) has the responsibility for ensuring that the child care 
arrangement ultimately chosen is suitable for the family’s 
needs. 
 
The publication, Parent’s Guide to selection Care (available at 
http://www.mcf.gov.bc.ca/childcare/parents.htm), may help 
you choose suitable child care for your family. 
 

Terms of Use 
Use of the services of the Child Care Resource and Referral 
Program is voluntary.  If a family chooses to use any of the 
services, the family expressly agrees: 
� to assume any and all risks involved in the selection of the 

child care arrangement, 
� that the Child Care Resource and Referral Program staff 

and the Board Of Directors are not responsible for the 
choice of child care, and 

� that staff and the Board of Directors of the Child Care 
Resource and Referral Program are excluded from any 
and all liability for negligence arising in connection with the 
referral services provided, and/or the actions of any 
childcare provider selected by the parent. 

 
Thank you for your call. Should you have any further enquiries 
or need any further referrals, please call our office. 
 
Sincerely, 
Consultant 


